
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

Just a reminder to our Lundy parents that it is wet and cold outside so be sure to send your 
child with the appropriate shoes and a coat.  

If your kiddo is missing a coat or other item, please visit the Lundy lost and found! We are 
overflowing! 

LHS Drama will be holding AUDITIONS Next Week!!! Lowell School District students from 5th to 
12th grade are invited to AUDITION for “A Simple Task," a one-act Comedy by Alan Haehnel. 
Auditions will be held in the LHS Cafetorium and you only need to audition either Tuesday, 
March 14, *OR* Thursday, March 16, from 3:15pm until 4pm, or 4:30pm at the latest. No 
preparation is needed however, students are encouraged to read the play online at 
https://www.playscripts.com/play/113#searchterm=a%20simple%20task, and students are 
also encouraged to look over the rehearsal and performance schedule prior to the audition, 
if possible, and check with their families for any conflicts.  

Our high school Spring sport competitions kick off this week with the softball team playing 
their first game an Gervais at 4:00pm on March 13; baseball, an Siletz at 4:30pm on March 
13; and Track & Field, at the McKenzie Ice Breaker at 3:00pm on March 16. 
 
Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative wants to hear your voice! What are some ways this 
program could work to better serve your family, and others in our community? As spring and 
summer approach, we are planning for future parent classes and other opportunities, so now 
is the time to share your ideas. Please take 5 minutes to  complete this brief survey. Thank you 
for your feedback and participation, and for helping us make our program a success! 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.playscripts.com/play/113#searchterm=a%20simple%20task
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7ksGVkl9uzsRBe8pPty0I-ZswOY3RwZYmuBS89f1Db-5Rsw/viewform

